
Date: 15/02/19 
Our Ref: RFI2603 
Your Ref: FOI Request – Social Housing 
Tel: 0300 1234 500 
Email: foi@homesengland.gov.uk 
 

         Windsor House 
By Email Only          50 Victoria Street 

London 
SW1H 0TL 

Dear  
 
RE: Request for Information – RFI2603 
 
Thank you for your recent email, which was processed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
For clarification, you requested the following information:  
 
I would like to know the addresses of social housing situated on Apsley Road, BS8, Bristol. Anymore information 
regarding the property type and occupants would also be helpful. 
 
Response 
 
We are able to confirm that we do not hold the information as detailed within your request. 
 
Advice and Assistance 
 
We have a duty to provide advice and assistance in accordance with Section 16 of the FOIA. To comply with this duty 
we are able to confirm that you may wish to direct your request to the Regulator of Social Housing. 
 
Further information about the Regulator can be found via the link below; 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/regulator-of-social-housing 
 
A Request for information to the Regulator of Social Housing can be sent in writing to: 
 
Referrals and Regulatory Enquiries team - FOI request 
1st Floor – Lateral 
8 City Walk 
Leeds 
LS11 9AT 
 
 Or via email enquiries@rsh.gov.uk 
 
Right to Appeal 
 
If you are not happy with the information that has been provided or the way in which your request has been handled 
you may request an internal review by writing to; 
 
The Information Access Team 
Windsor House 
50 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0TL 
 

 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/regulator-of-social-housing
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You may also complain to the Information Commissioner however, the Information Commissioner does usually 
expect the internal review procedure to be exhausted in the first instance.  
 
The Information Commissioner's details can be found via the following link;  
 
https://ico.org.uk/ 
 
Please note that the contents of your request and this response are also subject to the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  Homes England may be required to disclose your request and our response accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Information Access Team 
For Homes England 
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